
Honeywell Burdick & Jackson
®

1953 South Harvey Street 

Muskegon, MI  49442 

May 15, 2014 

Subject: Change in Design of Product Label 

Dear Valued Honeywell Burdick & Jackson Customer: 

Honeywell Burdick & Jackson continuously strives to improve the products and services that we offer.  

Effective June 23, 2014, the design of our product labels will be changing. An example of the new label 

design is included with this notification. 

This change is limited to the label design and does not imply any changes at this time to the products, 

components, production processes and specifications of the products. The new label design is driven by 

the upcoming OSHA and GHS compliance deadline. The COA section in the new label design will now 

contain product specifications. The product testing results and specifications are still available on the 

product’s COA.  

We appreciate your understanding and flexibility in making the necessary adjustments within your 

organization to accept this change. If you have additional questions, please contact your MG 
Scientific Customer Service representative at 800-343-338.

Sincerely, 

David J. Mills 

Quality Assurance Leader 

Honeywell Burdick & Jackson
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